
FULL COUNCIL, 12 DECEMBER 2023 

RESOURCES 

 

Work continues on the production of the draft budget for the Council year commencing on 1 

April 2024. The draft budget will be presented at the 29/01/24 Policy & Resources Committee. 

All members will be able to view the draft budget before that as it will form part of the published 

agenda for that meeting. The draft budget will come before Full Council on 20 February 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


